Date: 4/30/2023

Dear Chief Matthew Mincone and West Tisbury Select Board,

I was appointed as a full-time police officer in 2004. I had previously worked as a summer traffic officer and as a special officer. I have accomplished many mountains while employed by the town. I got married, had children, and many more accomplishments while employed by the town. I have decided that it is time for me to grow outside of West Tisbury. I have enjoyed and want to thank the town people of West Tisbury for entrusting me in our community.

I want to thank my co-workers for their support and guidance as well as being able to learn and teach them. I want to thank the Members of the Highway Department, Fire Department, Tri-Town Ambulance, Health department, Building department, Accountant, Treasurer, Assessors, Elders Services, Town Administrator, and the Select Board. The friendships that have been developed and professionalism have made different situations become easily successful.

I am officially giving my two week's notice of separation from the town. My last day will be on May 15, 2023.

Sincerely,

Sergeant Garrison Vieira